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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Inspirational Carle Place Singer Honored 

 

 
 
Betty Steinberg of Carle Place was recently presented with a Longevity Award to 
recognize her 25 years of membership in Sweet Adelines International, a worldwide 
organization of women singers committed to advancing the musical art form of 
barbershop harmony through education and performance.  Steinberg has spent those 25 
years singing with Greater Nassau Chorus, an award-winning chapter of Sweet Adelines 
International based in Baldwin, NY.   
 
“It makes me feel so good to sing and to hear the harmony and to be involved in it,” 
Steinberg said.  “It’s been a joyful experience.” 
 
Steinberg, who ambulates with a motorized scooter, rehearses and performs while seated 
in a chair next to the risers.  She joins the chorus in shows that have wheelchair-
accessible stages.  
 
“Betty is my hero in the chorus,” said Sue Tietjen, a Greater Nassau member who 
nominated Steinberg for the “Heart of GNC Award” in January to acknoweldge the 
commitment, generosity, and passion she brings to the chorus.  “She is a very loving 
person, and in spite of multiple physical problems, she rarely misses a rehearsal or  
performance and learns her music on time.  I won't give away her age, but I hope that 
I can duplicate her accomplishments when I get there.” 
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Women of all ages are invited to discover the joy of singing chord-ringing, fun-filled 
music a cappella-style with Greater Nassau Chorus.  Guests are welcome to attend their 
weekly Tuesday evening rehearsals 6:45 pm – 10:00 pm at Bethlehem Lutheran Church, 
1375 N. Grand Ave., Baldwin, NY 11510.  Westbury area residents may also 
conveniently visit Greater Nassau on Monday August 31 from 6:45 – 10:00 pm at the 
Church of the Advent, 355 Advent St., Westbury, NY 11590 to observe an exciting 
coaching session with Ruth Ann Parker, a well-known sound and showmanship expert in 
the Sweet Adelines International organization.  For more information, visit 
www.greaternassauchorus.org.   
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